Djilali Bounaama University Khemis Miliana

Faculty of Law and Political Science

Announcement to Second-Year Master's Students in Family Law

We would like to inform second-year master's students in family law that they
can retrieve their student ID cards starting from Wednesday, December 13,
2023, at the registration office, as per the attached list.

Note : It is mandatory for students who obtained their previous student ID card
during the academic year 2022/2023 to return it.

The list of second-year master's students in family law

N°¢ | Last name and first name |
01 | Mohamed Mnad
02 | Noura Hiba

03 | Mohamed Mellahi
04 | Achwak Madani

05 | Ismaél halbigue
06 | Rachid Ben Aldi
07 | Sihem Ayouni

08 | Samira Ben Goufa
09 | Lebna Belaribi

10 | Yasmina Al Ammari




